
$2,160$680

Praises 
• Traveling safety 
• Full-time on the 

road 
• Full schedule of 

meetings 
• Three new 

supporting churches 

Prayer Needs 
• Solomon Islands 
• Wisdom and 

guidance in calling 
pastors and setting 
up meetings 

• Continued safety 
and health 

• Gain the support we 
need in His timing 

Support Level 
• 24% 

Dear Fellow Laborers,             May 2015

The month of May was full of graduations, open houses and weddings.  We are 
thankful that the Lord allowed our schedule to line up in such a way that I was able 
to walk and receive my diploma from Ambassador Baptist College.  Family on both 
sides attended and it was fun to spend that time together.

We are so excited about the churches that have taken us on for support this month.  
What a blessing it has been to have three new churches partner with us in our 
ministry.  This additional support puts us at 24% and almost 1/4 of the way to the 
Solomon Islands!  Praise the Lord!

Because we did not have as many meetings this last month, we took advantage of 
the extra time and moved out of our rental house.  It was quite the process of 
deciding what we will put in storage to bring to the Solomon Islands, what needs to 
go, and what we will be keeping here in the States.  We are thankful for parents 
who are able to keep our belongings while we are on the road.  Please be in prayer 
for our safety as we will be logging a lot of miles during the next several months.  
From now until the middle of December, we only have three Sundays with no 
scheduled meetings.  Please pray that I will be able to fill those dates soon.  

We pray for our supporting churches often.  Thank you so very much for the love 
that you have for the Lord, the love that you have for missions and the love that you 
have for us.  May God richly bless you for your faithfulness to Him.

His servants,
Michael and Nora Deatrick

EQUIP Fund


